
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Our existing asphalt roller is over 30 years old, no longer runs, and is unrepairable.  This is a 

critical piece of equipment that is used every time we make under-road repairs.   

 

Proposal: 

Street Superintendent, Brady Patterson, solicited quotes for a replacement roller and 

recommends the model offered by McAllister, due to durability and availability. 

 

 

Cost: 

$33,750.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from 50% MVH, 25% Water, 25% Sewer (Machinery, Equipment, & Vehicles) 

 


